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Saturday 20th March Bunnings BBQ 

8:00am-4:00pm 

Monday 29th March Assembly 2:45 

School Council 

Thursday 25th March Summer Lightning                

Premiership 

Wednesday 31st March SRC badge presentation 

2:45pm 

Friday 26th March Student First Aid              

Training 

Thursday 1st April Easter Bonnet parade 

9:00am 

Last day of term 2:30pm 

finish 

Hi everyone, 

 

W e are sorry to inform you that unfortunately we won’t holding the ride to school                         
tomorrow however breakfast club will still be open and welcome to all students and their 
families as usual from 8:15am-8:45am. 

We will be having an Easter Bonnet parade on Thursday 1st of April (last day of term) at 

9:00am in the gym. We strongly encourage recycling so please don’t go out and buy                

something just reuse something you already have where possible. 

I hope you have a great weekend :) 

FUNDRAISING NEWS 
WE DESPERATELY NEED YOUR HELP! 

Our first fundraising event was rescheduled to next Saturday 20th of March at Bunnings Hastings. We will 
be manning the BBQ from 8:00am-4:00pm and are still seeking a volunteer for the 8:00am-10:00am                   

session.  



Albert PV 

Zach  PV 

Violet PV 

Ben 1/2S 

Phoenix 1/2S 

Angus 3/4E 

Reilly  3/4E 

Miela 3/4H 

Matilda 3/4H 

Isabel 3/4H 

Violet  3/4H 

Eliza 3/4H 

Oliver 5/6B 

Eli  5/6B 

Charlie 5/6G 

Erica  5/6G 
For PE this week we practised golf on our oval. The 
clubs are designed for primary aged children                
making them easier to hit. We liked the yellow and 
orange balls the best! 

 

John Walkington, 

Ile de francais et professeur de francais. 

 

 

PERSEVERANCE NEWS 

Tomorrow, Friday 19th of March is the 

last day to hand in book club orders. 



 

 

On Monday 15th of March, the I sea I care Ambassadors went on a dolphin swim. The first place we 
went to was bird island. There were so many different birds it was so cool to see. Once we got in the     
water we got to see all the different kinds of fish it was really cool. Then we went to the seal swim we 
got really close to the seals there was a really cute baby seal, but they really stink and then a big seal 
jumped in and they made weird sounds. Unfortunately we only got to see one dolphin at the very end of 
the day, we didn't get to swim with them, but it was so much fun! We love being a part of I sea I care! 

Nikita, Lincoln and Jemma 



 


